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Traffic Alert: Roberts Family Lane closure begins July 30, 2024 

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.--The City of Winter Springs has announced a temporary street closure near the 
Jessup’s Reserve community that will impact traffic.

On Tuesday, July 30, 2024, Roberts Family Lane between Old Farm Lane and SR 434 will be closed while 
crews repair a depression in the roadway.

This closure will affect vehicular and pedestrian traffic in the immediate area and is expected to take a day 
to complete.

Motorists are advised to use the McLeod’s Way exit to Jesups Reserve while the repairs are being 
completed.

The City of Winter Springs appreciates the patience and understanding of the community during this 
necessary repair process.

Please see attached map of the area:  
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